
 

 

Plexconcil circular dated 22.07.2020 

 

To, 

All the Members of Plexconcil 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

 

We wish to inform you that the Department of Commerce is seeking relevant inputs with 

reference to The 2nd Meeting of the India-Ecuador Joint committee on Economic and 

Commercial Co-operation  (JETCO) which will be held in New Delhi soon, in this regard the 

members are requested to kindly provide their inputs on possible areas of co-operation with 

Ecuador along with a brief background by 25.07.2020 at bharti@plexconcil.org  

 

Please find attached the Minutes of 1st Meeting of India-Ecuador JETCO for your reference. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

Plexconcil Team 
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